Memo No: PU/DOS/02/2020
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PRESIDENCY UNIVERSITY
KOLKATA

Office of the Dean of Students
Presidency University

86/1 College Street, Kolkata- 73

Notice

Date: 13.11.2020

Due to covid-19 pandemic situation and in absence of any specific government order, it is not
possible to hold the students' council election this time. So to continue liaison with the students of the
university for larger benefit, it is notified that all functionaries of the students' council may continue

their responsibilities up to the time of formation of the next Students' Council.

This is issued with due approval of the Competent Authority.

Copy to:

1. The Office of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor

2. The Registrar
3. The Finance Officer

4. The Controller of Examinations

5. Dean, Faculty of Natural and Mathematical Sciences
6. Dean, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences

7. All Heads of the Departments

6. Office file



